
Town of Hamden 
Parks and Recreation Commission 

 
**NOTICE OF CANCELLATION** 

 
 

This document serves as a notice of cancellation for the regular meeting of the Parks 
and Recreation Commission, which was scheduled to take place on Tuesday, January 

10th, 2023  
 

At this time, there is no rescheduled meeting date. Once a rescheduled date has been 
established, it will be updated on www.hamden.com.  

 
We apologize for the late notice!  

 
Please reach out to the clerk, Liana Paglia, at lpaglia@hamden.com, with any questions 

or concerns. 
 

Thank you!   
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